
EMPATHETIC 
     Synonyms:  compassionate, sympathetic, responsive, 
     understanding 

He has a rare level of understanding of other people.   

His talent for quickly getting to the heart of a problem situation 
helps him devise unique solutions based on what would be best for 
all involved.   

She possesses all the qualities of a good friend, including warmth, 
responsiveness and a listening ear. 

Empathy is the ability to put oneself in another's shoes, and this 
writer has an abundance of it.   

He is the kind of guy who makes himself available anytime a friend 
has a problem.  It doesn't matter how much he may be suffering 
himself, he will put that aside to lend an ear to someone else. 

A genuine and sincere empathy for others motivates her to immerse 
herself in their problems and needs. 

There is a tendency for this individual to become so involved in 
the personal situations of others that he may end up over-identifying 
with them, losing something of himself in the process.  
He needs to reminds himself to keep his emotional distance and take 
care to maintain a certain level of detachment.   

Empathy makes him a good friend.  People are impressed with his 
warmth and understanding. 

The profound compassion she feels for other people makes her heart 
bleed when she witnesses some injustice or other. 

Warm and responsive, he is genuinely interested in helping others 
solve their problems. 

Although she responds with understanding and sympathy when a friend 
or colleague shares their problems, she has the inner strength to 
keep herself separate.  She knows when it is appropriate to offer 
a helping hand and when to stay out of it. 



Even when he can't do anything to alter a situation, he will 
provide a shoulder to lean on, or cry on, depending on what is 
needed. 

He wants to do a good job because he really cares about helping 
other people and improving their lives, not just as a sop to his 
own vanity. 


